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CYBERSECURITY INCIDENT 

 

NetLink NBN Management Pte. Ltd., the Trustee-Manager of NetLink NBN Trust (together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”), wishes to inform that it had experienced a cybersecurity incident recently. 

The incident does not affect fibre broadband connectivity. 
 

Upon detection of the incident, the Group took immediate steps to contain and isolate the incident, and 
engaged external cybersecurity experts to assist with the investigation and recovery. The Group also 
promptly notified the relevant regulatory authorities, namely, the Cyber Security Agency of Singapore 

and the Info-communications Media Development Authority. Analysis of the incident is continuing to-
date, and further updates will be provided if there are any material developments. 

 
Based on the information available to date, the incident has not had any material financial impact nor 
any major disruptions to the Group’s business. 

 
 

By Order of the Board 
 
NetLink NBN Management Pte. Ltd. 

(Registration Number: 201704783K) 
(as trustee-manager of NetLink NBN Trust) 

 
 

Eunice Hooi 
Company Secretary 
25 October 2023 
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